
From: Noah Szafraniec <Noah.Szafraniec@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 12:36 PM 

To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Richard 

Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Attending Event on behalf of the Department 

  

Adding Mr. Superfine to the e-mail given his follow-up e-mail from earlier today and responding to his 

items from the e-mail. 

  

I attended, the Commissioner did not. No honorarium was stated, offered or accepted.  No swag was 

taken.   For a clear accounting of what was received - wendella sponsored boat ride from downtown to 

the 78 site, a couple of finger food/hor dourve appetizers, a bottle of water and (2) hot dogs.  A wendella 

boat ride back to downtown.   Please feel free to contact me if additional information is required.  Thank 

you again.   

  

The event was provided and assumed to be paid for by Related Midwest.  

 

  

  

Noah Szafraniec 

Assistant Commissioner - Planned Developments and Plan Commission 

Department of Planning Development 

Bureau of Planning and Design 

City Hall, Room 1101 

121 N. LaSalle St. 

Chicago, IL 60602 

312-744-5798 

  

 


